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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Comments for Enbridge pipeline project

From: Erin Shacklette

Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 4:22 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Office of the Mayor

Subject: Comments for Enbridge pipeline project

Good afternoon,

Please accept this letter as my request to council to consider alternative forms of energy other than LNG
pipelines. Consider the fact Hamilton has publically declared a climate emergency and that we risk massive
environmental destruction through the construction of pipelines carrying fracked LNG, it is your responsibility
as council to have staff research alternative options and to ask Enbridge what other options are available
beside fracked LNG.

| also request that the community of Hamilton be consulted and that public information meetings are
arranged to obtain community feedback and toallow us to ask questions prior to the City agreeing to any
terms and conditions, or entering into any agreements with Enbridge for the construction of these LNG
pipelines. As of now, only Enbridge was consulted.

| have attached the report | am referencing which will be reviewed by council June 3.

Please kindly acknowledge receipt of this email once received.

Kind regards,

Erin Shacklette



